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A message form Mrs. Woan:  
 

What a busy half term we have had!  Trips to the park, the Book Bus, autumn walks, relaxation 
workshops, the school disco; to name a few. Children’s behaviour on visits out of school has been 
exemplary- we are very proud. We are sending home an autumn personal development book which has 
fun activities the children can complete with their family. If you complete them, bring the booklet back 
and your child will get a prize. 
Have a lovely half term break. 
See you all on 1st November 8.40am. 

 

BOB’s 
Book of Brilliance 

 
Evie and Lucy in Owls for 
amazing art work in the style of 
Picasso. 

 
 

 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Monday 24th October-Friday 
28th - Half Term 
 
31st October - INSET day 
 
1st November - Children back 
in school 
 
3rd November - Reception trip 
to the fire station 
 
Week beg 14th November -
Friendship Week 
 
18th November - Children in 
Need Day  

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
 
Parent-Teacher meetings 
were a huge success. Thank 
you for getting involved. If you 
were unable to attend please 
contact the class teacher who 
will be happy to arrange a 
time with you. 
 

 

Bonfire and Firework Display 
 

Tickets for Worden Park are  
on sale in school. Buy them 
from us and we can make some 
money for school. £4.00 per 
ticket. 
 

 
 
If you child has brought a ticket 
home please send in £4.00 or 
send the ticket back into school 
so we can sell it. 

Weekly Attendance Scores  
 

Ladybirds 93%  
Honeybees 97%   
Owls 97%   
Butterflies 94% 
Kingfishers 92% 
Dragonflies 98% 
  
Best Class of The Week is: 

 

Dragonflies 
 

We have started a whole class 
competition. Every day the whole 
class attends school they receive a 
token towards a special prize. 
The children are very excited. 
 
 

Every days counts, every minute 

matters. 
 

 

 

Every minute counts…don’t be 

late! 

Just a reminder that classrooms 

doors open at 8.40 am and the 

school day STARTS at 8.45. 

 

The register is taken at 8.45 am. 

There has been a lot of children 

coming in to school late. 

 



                                                                                                    

 

 
 
 

 
 

. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
‘ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for a new parent Governor to join our team.  
If you are interested call Mrs. Woan for a chat. 

Dear God, 

Thank you for the seeds, the sun and the rain to help the crops 

grow strong. 

Thank you for the Farmers for looking after the crops and helping 

them grow. Thank you for the bakers for making our bread. 

Thank you God for making us so lucky; for food to eat, for our 

houses, for our money and comforts and for our good health. 

Please help other people who are not as lucky as us. Help them to 

get some money, some food and somewhere safe to stay. 

Amen 

A Harvest Prayer Written by children. 

Harvest Festival 
 

Thank you for your support today at 
The Harvest Festival. It was great 
chance for your children to show 
case a few songs.  We hope you 
enjoyed it. 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for all the Food Bank 
contributions. We will pass these on 

 

 


